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New Knights Templar Eye Foundation Information:  https://www.ktef.org/ 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

O U R M I S SI O N:  

To improve vision through research, education, and 
supporting access to care. 

S P O N S O R E D  T H E  B Y  T H E  G R A N D  E N C A M P M E N T  O F  K N I G H T S  

T E M P L A R ,  U S A  
 

The Knights Templar Eye Foundation, Inc. is committed to support research 

that can help launch the careers of clinical and basic researchers focused on 

the prevention and cure of potentially blinding diseases in infants and 

children. Grants supported by the Knights Templar Eye Foundation, Inc. are 

awarded to impact the care of infants, children, and adults. Clinical and 

basic research on conditions that may be potentially preventable or 

correctable such as amblyopia, cataract, glaucoma, optic nerve hypoplasia, 

nystagmus, retinopathy of prematurity, and hereditary diseases that occur 

at birth or within early childhood, such as retinoblastoma, is encouraged. 

Proposals for support of basic research on eye and visual system 

development also are welcome. 

Each year the Knights Templar Eye Foundation, Inc., invites eligible 

investigators to submit applications for pediatric ophthalmology 

research grants: 

 
 

From your Louisiana Grand Commander 
 

  

Greetings all Valiant Sir Knights of the Temple. 
 

    The 157th Grand Conclave of The Grand Commandery of Knights 
Templar of the State of Louisiana, is a mere twenty-nine days away, 
hard to believe how fast this year has flown by.  
 

    For those of you who could not attend our quarterly meeting this 
past month, I can only say you missed a great morning of fellowship. 
I believe at last count, there were forty-seven companions and sir 
knights present. We have not seen attendance like that in years. The  
Right Eminent Grand Commander, Sam Owens, addressed the group 
and mentioned several notable achievements we witnessed in 2019. 
One comment I felt really hit home, he stated that he and his 
predecessor had made great strides in getting our Grand 
Commandery “Ship Shape” and, I for one, feel that we should all be 
truly grateful.      I think that the large attendance that day could be a 
direct result of that valiant effort. 
 

Brethren we need to keep this momentum going, so to that end, I 
would invite each of you to join me in setting sail for new horizons. I 
think we would all agree, Status Quo has never worked; we need to 
plot a new course and keep moving forward. Why stay on shore when 
you can sail over the horizon, what great treasures might we find 
there. With faith in God and seeking his blessings each day, we can 
accomplish great things for our fraternity. 
 

And remember Sir Knights:  “Not unto us, O Lord, not unto us, but 
unto Thy name give Glory” 
 

With Faith & Humility, Rory 

Rory Bozeman, REGC 
 

Grand Commandery of the State of Louisiana 
 
   

 

 

“Chivalry, Christianity, Templary - A Way of Life” 
 
 

“Every Christian Mason should be a Knight Templar” 
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